
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

\%-1OS
RE: Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC — Q2 2019 Quarterly Report Certificate No. DM 13i26O

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC’s (“DEBM”) confidential quarterly customer
and sales data report for the 2 Quarter of 2019 and two copies of this report. I have also emailed a PDF
version to Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov and david.goyette@puc.nh.gov.

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me.
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12 Greenway Plaza, Suite 250 • Houston. DC 77046 • Phone 1 .713.8773500 • Fax 713.904.7032
www.directenergy.com

I, Direct Energj.
I Business

July 15, 2019

Joyce W. Jones
Regulatory Licensing & Reporting
Telephone: (713) 9047124
Email: joycejones@directenergy.com
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Respectfully submitted,

Licensing & Reporting Analyst

enclosure
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